

Teddington School, Broom Road, Teddington, Middlesex TW11 9PJ

T 020 8943 0033

W www.teddingtonschool.orgE info@teddingtonschool.org

Headteacher: Kathy Pacey NPQH

23 January 2019

Dear Families

Parent Workshop: Building Resilience in Young People

You are invited to attend the Parent Forum on Wednesday 30 January at 6.30pm with guest speaker Hully Wolderufael from the Emotional Health Service at Achieving for Children.

The session will focus on the emotional and mental health issues young people face and enable a discussion on discuss how adults can promote the resilience in young people to help deal with these problems.

If you would like to attend please complete the following invitation

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAlpQLSfbp9wv4Dm9jge1zEb7ekFhkKITPhI96gO2sTkL7e_T4Q7_Ig/viewform

We look forward to seeing you for this event.

Yours faithfully

Mr P McGrath

